
Tuesday,  January 8​th​, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Both Grade 4 classes will be participating in a field trip to the Edmonton Waste Management 
Centre for a tour on Thursday, January 24​, 2019​. This field trip will complement our Science unit 
of study that we completed in October, “Waste and Our World”. Edmonton Waste Management 
Centre is l​ocated at 250 Aurum Road NE,  

“With its collection of advanced recycling and composting facilities, the ​EWMC​ has been called “the 
ultimate waste theme park.” Students will discover how recyclables get sorted, organic waste is turned 
into compost, e-waste is recycled, and waste is converted into methanol and ethanol."​ – EWMC 

For this tour, students will be transported between buildings on a bus. Please send your child 
with mittens, toques, and their winter coat as it may be a cold day, and we will be going on and 
off of the bus. The bus will pick us up at school at 12:10pm and we will return to school at 2:50 
p.m.  

Program cost:  $5.50  per student 

Bus Cost:  $3.00 

Total: $8.50 

 

This field trip cost is based on 100% class participation and can/will change based on actual 
attendance the day of the trip.This fee has been added to your Child’s account.  Please go onto 
the Parent Portal to pay. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact your child’s teacher.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Mrs. Prenoslo & Miss Clarkson & Mrs. Hinger  

*********************************************************************************************************** 
*** We are looking for 3 parents from each class to join us as a volunteer supervisor. 

Please indicate below if you are able to volunteer and your child’s teacher will contact you. 

___ Yes, I would like to volunteer for this field trip!  

Student Name: ______________________  

 

http://www.edmonton.ca/for_residents/garbage_recycling/edmonton-waste-management-centre.aspx


 

 


